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The Democrats are at it again!  Nothing has changed since the legislative session of
2019!

The Democrats are out to take the 2nd Amendment away from law-abiding gun
owners under the guise of trying to to protect the public!

Criminals will never adhere to any gun legislation proposal irregardless of how
well-meaning it looks on paper or sounds in theory. 

Legislative Concept 38

This concept is unnecessary and does nothing for public safety, except to put an
onerous burden on law-abiding gun owners.  

Criminals will totally ignore LC 38 as they always have with every other gun
legislation proposal!  

It totally baffles me that at the committee hearing scheduled for January 15th, no
gun rights advocates can speak up!  Who is working to guarantee our rights??  Is
this not the USA?? 
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